
From: Kelly Yearick
To: HANHAN Nadine; PUC.FilingCenter
Cc: Jeanette Shaw; Jeff Allen
Subject: Re: AR 609 - Please Send Feedback
Date: Monday, November 5, 2018 10:39:01 AM

Forth appreciates the opportunity to provide comments regarding Staff’s draft proposed rules
for Docket no. AR 609, Transportation Electrification Plans. 

Forth would like to propose the following edits to 4 (c): “A discussion of how the utility’s TE
Plan, investments, programs, and actions accelerate transportation electrification and extend
access to low- and moderate-income groups;

Forth proposes: “A discussion of how the utility’s TE Plan, investments, programs, and
actions accelerate transportation electrification and addresses barriers to adoption in and how
to extend access to low- and moderate-income groups.

 

Thank you for your consideration of these comments. 

 

Sincerely,

 

Kelly Yearick

Program Manager, Forth

FORTH Empowering Mobility
KELLY YEARICK (she, her, hers)   |  Program Manager   
P: 503.724.8670 x 105 | C: 828.400.1422
FORTHMOBILITY.ORG

We are seeking speaker proposals for Roadmap 12; the deadline is Nov. 16!

On Tue, Oct 23, 2018 at 4:59 PM HANHAN Nadine <nadine.hanhan@state.or.us> wrote:

All,

 

Please find attached a revised draft of the rules. Staff endeavored to incorporate parties’
responses from the workshop.
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